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I oppose this bill.  Vote by mail has worked for years in Oregon.  We need to keep 

vote by mail for accessibility for people that are elderly or disabled and cannot easily 

get to a voting booth.  It is extremely convenient for working people who may not be 

available on Election Day. Vote by mail promotes a more thoughtful citizenry.  We 

can study the ballot and fill out when we are ready.  Vote by mail is convenient and 

helpful. There is no need to go backwards. 


